
 

 

   

CIR.NO.: LFPS/2419/2024 

  DATE: 16.07.2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

Please note that there will be a holiday for the 

students of classes V and VI on 18th July, 2024 due 

to CBSE exam.           

 

Important Note :  

Reading Club Activity - MCQ based on the Novel / 

Story Book will be conducted on 19th July, 2024 

for the students of classes V and VI. It is 

compulsory for all the students to be present on 

the day. 

 

Syllabus of Reading Club Activity : 

Class – V :  Chapter 4, 5, 6 and 7 of story book 

Class – VI : Chapter 3 & 4 

 

(Principal) 

 

 

 


